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HJR 201 

 

I completely oppose this tax/bill. It doesn't seem as though the state of Oregon knows 

how to manage money, or we wouldn't have had over $5.6 BILLION over taxed on us 

creating a huge Kicker refund.  

Time to get accounting done by others and STOP screwing hard working tax payers. 

 

NO, NO, NO on HJR 201 

Thank you. 


